	BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


February 2017
Dear Parents,
Well I have finally been dragged into the 21st century with regards to technology and social networking and have been persuaded to set up a Facebook page for school. This will be active very soon and will give you opportunities to find out on a regular basis what your child is doing in school. Initially this will be a page for information sharing and to display pupil work only and at this stage I would like to ascertain parent views about posting photographs of children- as with the school website any photographs would be group photographs only. A return slip is attached at the end of this newsletter; please be aware that once photographic images are posted other parents may share these and by giving permission you are giving permission for images to be reposted.

The children all had a very enjoyable day with Emily the storyteller earlier this term and the groups I observed were all totally engrossed in the stories, which was lovely to see.
Year 5 and 6 took part in a creative writing day with Wes Magee earlier this week, and they all had a wonderful time. The whole school enjoyed an assembly with Wes first thing and learnt some new poems with actions. The children in years 5 and 6 then spent the day with him and produced some lovely illustrated pieces of writing, which he signed for all of them. 
On Wednesday 15th February we are holding an informal music night in school at 7pm. Our pupils who have music lessons are providing the entertainment and cooking club are making cakes for the evening. All are welcome to come along to this and proceeds from the refreshments will go to a charity that the children choose. 
Thursday 16th February is Great British Pudding Day and the pudding that day has been chosen by the children- they opted for chocolate pudding with chocolate sauce.

Thursday March 2nd is World Book Day: Frances has a special lunch menu planned for the day linked to books and all children are encouraged to come to school dressed as their favourite fictional book character. Each class is running a competition linked to the children’s favourite characters- the children will have to explain why they think their character is the best and a prize will be given in each class for the most convincing argument about the characters. Teachers will explain this in more detail to their classes.

In addition to the after school football club and class sessions Carlisle United Football coaching staff are going to run a multi-skills lunch club for all children in Year 1. There is no charge for this as it is centrally funded as part of the government’s drive to improve children’s health and fitness. This club will start on Wednesday 1st March and then we are hopeful that another such lunchtime club, for different groups of pupils, will be rolled out later in the school year. 
Attached to this newsletter are this year’s World Book Day tokens, 1 per child.  Please note they can only be used in participating bookshops and only one token can be used per transaction.  

Finally, after many years working in school Mrs Lightfoot, our janitor, will be retiring at the end of April. We therefore are looking to replace her; if anyone knows of anyone who might be interested please ask them to get in touch with me. We are making a collection for Mrs Lightfoot and if you wish to contribute please send contributions in a clearly marked envelope. 

 Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher       
	Diary for February


Wednesday 15th February                                                            Informal Music Night 7pm

Friday 17th February                                                                     PTA cake sale

Friday 17th February                                                                     Break for half term

Monday 27th February                                                                  School reopens

Thursday 2nd March                                                                      World Book Day       
_____________________________________________________________________________
Facebook Page

I would/would not (delete as appropriate) be happy for images of my child to be posted on the school Facebook page. 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________

Signed: ………………………………………………    date: …………………………….
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